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From: Greg Anderson

Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 3:11 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners
Subject: Austin's Oldest Neighborhood
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*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hello ICRC Members,

| live downtown without a car in an extremely efficient home (never had a utility bill over $100) and rely on transit. As a
result | have a very low carbon footprint as do most of my neighbors to the northwest of me in Austin City Lofts, to the
north of me in 5" and West, East of me in 360, southeast of me in Northshore and southwest of me in Seaholm. What's
odd to me is the new map cuts my building out of the downtown district going from District 9 to District 10 while all of my
friends in all of those other communities in all directions from me stay in District 9.

My building, the Independent, sits on land found in the original Edwin Waller plan from 1839 and to put the tallest building
in Austin in a district that is so low density and auto-centric makes zero sense to me.

Please do not fracture downtown. We'’re the most walkable and oldest neighborhood in the city; please allow us to remain
in the most urban district.

Thank you for your service,

Greg

Greg Anderson

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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